Monthly Employee Engagement Newsletter

Dear Team,

Welcome to our monthly employee engagement newsletter! It's time to celebrate our successes,
share updates, and keep us all connected.

Highlights from Last Month

o Record attendance at our team-building event!
o Congratulations to our Employee of the Month, Sarah Johnson!
e Successfully completed the charity fundraiser, raising over $5,000!

This Month's Focus

This month, we will focus on enhancing our workplace culture. We encourage everyone to
participate in the upcoming workshops and share your ideas to improve our environment.

Upcoming Events

e Wellness Wednesday - October 15th
e Quarterly Town Hall - October 25th
e Team Potluck - October 30th

Feedback Corner

We value your input! Please share your feedback and suggestions at feedback@company.com.

Thank you for your dedication and hard work. Let's make this month amazing!

Best regards,
The Employee Engagement Team
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